
Survey report on our school tuck shop, 

 

Introduction 

 

The Students Union recently conducted a survey to find out what students think about our 

school tuck shops.  324 S1 to S6 students submitted their questionnaires. This report 

describes the findings, conclusion and recommendation resulting from the survey finding. 

 
A main finding was that a large majority of respondents went to the tuck shop frequently. 
Although 45.1% reported going to tuck shop 5 times or more per week, 1.5% reported they 
never went there. Students rated the food varieties offered and quality of service at 1.4 and 
3.5 respectively on a 4-point scale. 
 
Conclusion 
 
In general, students often go to the tuck shop. Overall, the finding showed that our students 
were not satisfied with the variety of food on offer. 
 
Recommendation 
 
It is recommended that the tuck shop revise the lunch menus so that more healthy snacks such 
as fruit and vegetables  can be offered to students.   


